
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers ,  

 

A short letter today with links to relevant items:  

 

As mentioned last week our final decision on opening schedule will be 

announced Tuesday 2nd by 6pm. This will be via sQuid and on the website.  Key worker and   

Vulnerable children booking session open now. Everyone else will have their booking sessions 

opened after we ring you. Plan is here https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/

newsletters/  

 

Adults FAQ updated here 

https://sway.office.com/nJfLNzEHcta13Jnn?ref=Link 

 

Children’s FAQ  

We’ve tried to answer children’s FAQ here. Please share to children.  

https://sway.office.com/DZPiVoK0D4M1ThKq?ref=Link 

 

Virtual Choir Tuesday’s at 5pm. Email school@ if  you need details 

 

 Treasure hunt.  

Thank you to our friends at the Community Centre for setting up a Treasure hunt. Details         

attached.  

https://sway.office.com/G6OiiIjYliTLo1ja?ref=Link  https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-

forest.sch.uk/home-and-school-themes/  
 

JP Rocks 

 

We have had many, many, many lovely ideas from parents and      

children on how to decorate the outside of  the school with artwork 

from hands, to rainbows to doves and we have decided to run a JP 

Rocks competition. The idea is to decorate a rock and place at the 

edges of  our school. Hopefully we can create a path all round the edges of  our school.  

 
 

Take care and stay safe. Elizabeth Savage   Headteacher 

                    Summer Term                  28th   May 2020 
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A huge thanks to Alison Greenwood, Sarah, Emma Akers and the 

various other volunteers who have co-ordinated so much of  the food 

support for our families so far.  We are swapping to vouchers– if  you 

are in receipt of  Free School meals and haven't told us your choice 

please email secretary@ 

 

As well as the food 

packages provided 

through Harrison's, we 

are also trying to main-

tain a small 'food bank' 

of  our own in school 

for families, staff  and 

key workers. This is 

there for emergencies 

and to allow us to 'top 

up' or 'tide over' when needed. 

 

If  you need a food bank voucher let us know. We don’t want anyone 

to be without.  

 

If  anyone is able to make a food donation to help us refill this, it 

would be greatly appreciated. Donations will need to be long-life 

please, as we do not know when they will be needed or used. Please 

drop any items to us at the school office, as and when you are able. 

Thank you so much. 

 


